
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Aston for answer by 

the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 15 December 2022 

   

Question  Will the Housing, Homelessness and Fair Work Convener, 

in light of her answer to my question to her at the 24th 

November 2022 Council meeting, outline what steps she is 

taking to increase the number of larger (four and five 

bedroom) social rented properties which are being built to 

address the fact that no such properties have recently been 

let to families with overcrowding Silver priority who need 

them? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


